Llopd's Register of Sbipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
Your Ref':
Super Int.

Department.
22nd February, 1939.

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 165th instant in reply to mine of the
13th relating to the question of the girders made of
Bessemer steel included in the welded bedplate and crankcase
in one of the engines intended for installation in the
vessel building to your order by Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft
A/S., their Yard No.64.

Your remarks in connexion therewith
have been duly noted, and in the circumstances I am
placing myself in communication with Messrs. Burmeister &
Wain's Maskin-og Skibsbyggeri on the subject.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Je Lauritzen, Esq,,
Hammerenagade 1,
COPENHAGEN, K.,
Denmark,

)75 -0260




